
 

 

 

 

 

 

STATEMENT REGARDING THE RESUMPTION OF THE ACADEMIC PROGRAMME AT 

DUT 

 

 

13 February 2019 

  
The Executive Committee of Senate (SENEX) at the Durban University of Technology, has considered a 

recommendation from the Student Representative Council (SRC) to resume lectures on Monday 18 

February 2019.  

  

SENEX discussed the SRC’s proposal and agreed that the academic programme at DUT will resume on 

Monday, 18 February 2019. 

  

Each Faculty and academic department will implement a catch-up programme, taking into account the time 

lost. 

  

The University appreciates the patience and understanding from staff, students, parents and guardians 

following the tragic events that unfolded over the last week. 

  

Sincerely 

  

DUT Management team 
  




